
VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Village of Cohocton is seeking two Village residents to serve on the 

Village’s Board of Ethics.  This is a voluntary position and individuals will 

serve on an as needed basis.  Please send resumes and/or letters of 

interest by November 11, 2019 to the Village Office, 17 South Main 

Street, PO Box 330, Cohocton NY 14826, or by email to 

Villageofcohocton@gmail.com 

 

The Village of Cohocton is an equal opportunity employer.   

 

By order of the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees. 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Clerk-Treasurer 


